Pennsylvania Department of Transportation
Bureau of Equal Opportunity

P.O. Box 3251

Harrisburg, PA 17105-3251

Phone: 717.787.5891 or 1.800.468.4201

Fax: 717.772.4026

E-mail: penndotucpinfo®state.pa.us

October 23, 2023

Heather Husak

LumberOne Supply DBA LumberOne
PO Box 311031

Independence, OH 44131

RE: Pennsylvania Unified Certification Program
DBE Continued Eligibility Letter

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Certification # 9905
Anniversary Date - Annually on Dec 17

Dear Heather Husak:

The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation, a certifying participant in the Pennsylvania Unified
Certification Program (PA UCP), has reviewed your Annual Affidavit as a Disadvantaged Business
Enterprise (DBE) and is pleased to inform you that your firm appears to meet the requirements
established by the United States Department of Transportation {US DOT) Code of Regulations.
Accordingly, your firm can continue as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) to participate in
the program in the following classification(s) only:

Supplier of lumber and miscellaneous supplies.

NAICS Code(s): NAICS 423310: LUMBER, PLYWOOD, MILLWORK, AND WOOD PANEL MERCHANT
WHOLESALERS

If you wish to expand your status to include another type of business, you must contact the PA UCP
for reevaluation prior to undertaking any projects as a DBE in the expanded area.

In the event of a change in circumstances affecting your ability to meet size, disadvantage,
ownership, and control requirements of Part 26 or any material change in the information provided;
you must inform the PA UCP by means of a sworn affidavit by the owners, describing in detail the
nature of such changes.

You must provide this written "Notice of Change" within 30 days of the occurrence of change.
Failure to do so will be deemed a failure to cooperate. We would also remind you that the PA UCP
reserves the right to review your firm at any time to ensure compliance with the program.

We are pleased to continue to have you as a DBE and wish you continued success in acquiring work
within the DBE program. If you have any questions, please contact 717-787-5891.

Sincerely,

< B

Corey Pellington, Deputy Secretary for Administration.
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